
Seneca Township High School 
Regular Minutes of the Co-Curricular Committee Meeting 

April 12th, 2023 5:30 PM 
Superintendent's Conference Room 

 
 
 

Meeting began at 5:30 PM. 
 

A. No Public Comment. 
 

B. In March Mr. O'Boyle distributed his renewal lists for coaches to commit to their 
assigned positions. At present he only has a few openings in co-curricular spots. We 
have had a few changes and updates to the Co-Curricular list with some resignations, but 
we look to be in a good place getting these positions filled.  

 
C. We are working on finishing the Co-Op renewals for Cross Country with Newark. We 

are also finishing up the Soccer Co-Op paperwork with Morris as well. These will be 
approved at the April Board of Education meeting and will both be finalized by the end 
of the school year. 

 
D. We had a very successful winter sports season with all of our varsity teams winning over 

20 games. We are happy with all of our coaches and athletes on a great winter 
season. We are looking to keep that momentum going with our spring sports, which are 
already off to a great start. 

 
E. The adjustments made due to the construction have gone well with just a few minor 

hiccups. So far, so good and will be tested this Friday for the Irish Invite with close to 20 
teams participating. 

 
 

Committee adjourned at 5:50 PM. 
 

 


